
Re: Please Approve the Permit for Segment 2B of the ELST

Dear Daniel,

Thank you for contacting the City of Sammamish regarding the current Shoreline Substantial Development Permit Application for

East Lake Sammamish Trail Segment 2B (SSDP2016-00415). 

Although the official comment period has closed, as of January 27, 2017 at 5:00 p.m., your comments have been received and will

be considered.

Regards,

Lindsey Ozbolt

Associate Planner | City of Sammamish | Department of Community Development

425.295.0527

________________________________________

From: Daniel Myers <danielsmyers@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2017 3:09 PM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Please Approve the Permit for Segment 2B of the ELST

Dear

Dear city of Sammamish,

I'm writing to express my support for completing the ELST and approving permit SSDP2016-00415.

Please approve the trail permit, as submitted, so that users of all ages and abilities can safely use the trail. A trail built to national

standards (AASHTO), that is 12 ft, plus 2 ft gravel shoulders, will allow for safe use by a variety of different users, including people

who walk and bike.

As proposed in the permit, priority at trail crossings should be given to the trail and trail users. Consistent crossing priority is

intuitive and safe for users of both the trail and the driveways and roads that cross the trail.

When complete, the trail will be an even greater community amenity, and provide a safe option for people who bike to travel to

and through Sammamish. Please complete the trail.

As a commuting cyclist on the eastside, I'm particularly interested in the ELST as a mechanism to open easier access to a variety

of destinations.

Sincerely,

Daniel Myers

Lindsey Ozbolt

Mon 2/6/2017 1:15 PM

To:danielsmyers@gmail.com <danielsmyers@gmail.com>;



Daniel Myers

200 Belmont Ave E

SEATTLE, WA 98102

2067330909



Re: Please Approve the Permit for Segment 2B of the ELST

Dear Michael,

Thank you for contacting the City of Sammamish regarding the current Shoreline Substantial Development Permit Application for
East Lake Sammamish Trail Segment 2B (SSDP2016-00415). 

Although the official comment period has closed, as of January 27, 2017 at 5:00 p.m., your comments have been received and will
be considered.

Regards,

Lindsey Ozbolt
Associate Planner | City of Sammamish | Department of Community Development
425.295.0527
________________________________________
From: Michael LaRosa <michaellarosa@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2017 2:57 PM
To: Lindsey Ozbolt
Subject: Please Approve the Permit for Segment 2B of the ELST

Dear

Dear city of Sammamish,

I'm writing to express my support for completing the ELST and approving permit SSDP2016-00415.

Please approve the trail permit, as submitted, so that users of all ages and abilities can safely use the trail. A trail built to national
standards (AASHTO), that is 12 ft, plus 2 ft gravel shoulders, will allow for safe use by a variety of different users, including people
who walk and bike.

As proposed in the permit, priority at trail crossings should be given to the trail and trail users. Consistent crossing priority is
intuitive and safe for users of both the trail and the driveways and roads that cross the trail.

When complete, the trail will be an even greater community amenity, and provide a safe option for people who bike to travel to
and through Sammamish. Please complete the trail.

Sincerely,

Michael LaRosa
9509 164th Ave NE

Lindsey Ozbolt

Mon 2/6/2017 1:14 PM

To:michaellarosa@hotmail.com <michaellarosa@hotmail.com>;



Redmond, WA 98052
206-310-5505



Re: Please Approve the Permit for Segment 2B of the ELST

Dear Roger,

Thank you for contacting the City of Sammamish regarding the current Shoreline Substantial Development Permit Application for

East Lake Sammamish Trail Segment 2B (SSDP2016-00415). 

Although the official comment period has closed, as of January 27, 2017 at 5:00 p.m., your comments have been received and will

be considered.

Regards,

Lindsey Ozbolt

Associate Planner | City of Sammamish | Department of Community Development

425.295.0527

________________________________________

From: Roger Chapanis <rchapanis.fun@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2017 9:42 AM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Please Approve the Permit for Segment 2B of the ELST

Dear

Dear city of Sammamish,

I'm writing to express my support for completing the ELST and approving permit SSDP2016-00415.

Please approve the trail permit, as submitted, so that users of all ages and abilities can safely use the trail. A trail built to national

standards (AASHTO), that is 12 ft, plus 2 ft gravel shoulders, will allow for safe use by a variety of different users, including people

who walk and bike.

As proposed in the permit, priority at trail crossings should be given to the trail and trail users. Consistent crossing priority is

intuitive and safe for users of both the trail and the driveways and roads that cross the trail.

When complete, the trail will be an even greater community amenity, and provide a safe option for people who bike to travel to

and through Sammamish. Please complete the trail.

Sincerely,

Roger Chapanis

3520 220th Place SE

Lindsey Ozbolt

Mon 2/6/2017 1:14 PM

To:rchapanis.fun@gmail.com <rchapanis.fun@gmail.com>;



Sammamish, WA 98075

4255575387


